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Amherst Heritage Trust Inc. <amherstheritagetrust@hotmail.com>
Friday, November 20, 2015 8:00 PM
Office of the Legislative Counsel
Opposition to Bill 118

To whom it may concern,

This is Justin Helm president of the Amherst Heritage Trust writing on behalf of Amherst Heritage Trust to
express our opposition to Bill 118 amendments to the Heritage Property Act. As you know this bill would
significantly reduce the protection currently being offered to historic buildings. Historic buildings are already
under threat as it is. Our shared heritage is under threat and is on the verge of becoming an endangered
species. We need to fight to save what little is left, not weaken legislation so it is even easier to destroy.

Sincerely,

Justin Helm

President & Founder

Amherst Heritage Trust

902-660-2817

amherstheritagetrust@hotmail.com


